
 

 

 

 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales  

under company number 07548754 with registered office at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. “Maiden Erlegh School in Reading” is a business name of the company. 

0118 966 8065 

81 Crescent Road, 
Reading, RG1 5SL 

MERoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Mr A. Johnson 
BA (Hons), MSc, PgCert, FCCT, NPQH 

 

4 March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

British Science Week  

To celebrate British Science Week, the MESiR Science department is delighted to announce 

an afterschool Science Challenge Circus which will take place after school: 

Date: 16 March 2022 

Time: 3:10 – 4:10pm. 

The event is open to students in Years 7 and 8 only.   

Students will experience a series of exciting challenges and if successful will receive a prize. 

However, places on the science challenge circus are limited to 60 participants ONLY and will 

be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

A sign-up form in Google Classroom will go live by 5: 00pm on Wednesday 9 March to 

enable students sign up for the event.  

Please encourage your child to sign up promptly to avoid any disappointment. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R James  
Curriculum Lead 
MESiR Science Department 

 

 

 


